
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The School Shop would greatly welcome any donations of second hand school uniform particularly P.E and 

Rugby Kits. If you have any items that you are willing to donate please could you leave them in reception 

marked Shop. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Herberts 

 

School Shop 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 

shop@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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